
June 15, 1998

Ministry of Children & Families
Box 1860
Summerland, B.C.  V0H 1Z0

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Rodrigues, Jeremy
        CH00002610

I am writing to inquire as to our respite funds.  We have been on a wait-list for funding
since being accepted to the At Home Program in November of 1997.  I was told in early
spring of this year that Jeremy was second on the list and that by the summer, funds would
be available.  I don’t know if someone was to call me when the money became available
or if I was to remind you that we are still in need of respite funds.

I thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

Barbara Rodrigues


